
New Installations 
 
Additional streetlights will not be approved if existing lights conform to County 
standards. 
If these standards are not met, additional lights will be considered under the 
following conditions: 
 

1. If a residential area, written concurrence from at least two-thirds 
majority of the affected residents, i.e. residents with property abutting 
the area to be lit, is required.  A petition (petition,doc) is available for 
your use. A petition is not required for business or industrial areas. 

 
2. Streetlights are to be provided on every usable utility pole, but not 

spaced less than 80' apart. 
 

3. If there are no existing street lights, installation shall be on a street 
basis, if possible. 

 
4. Additional street lights may be provided on a street to street basis or 

on an individual basis. 
 

5. No street lights will be installed on undeveloped road sections unless 
for safety considerations, e.g. walkways, accident problems, adverse 
geometric, etc. 

 
6. Intersection lighting may be provided without concurrence of abutting 

property owners, but prefer, if possible. 
 

7. Once a streetlight is installed, it should not be removed unless there 
are extenuating circumstances. 

 
 


